LeAF Studio

Holloway Avenue, Bournemouth, Dorset, BH11 9JW

Tel: 01202 578886

Email: studioschool@leaf.bournemouth.sch.uk Website: http://studioschool.leaf.bournemouth.sch.uk

Principal: Mrs N Lapskas

incipal. IVIIS IN Lapskas

15 January 2019

Dear Parent, Carer

As part of our ongoing support for all of our Year 11 students, we have arranged an important academic mentoring day following the latest round of mock exams on Thursday 24th January.

On this day, the <u>school will be closed to students</u> but each Year 11 student <u>must</u> come in for a timetabled 30 minute mentoring appointment with parents / carers present to discuss progress and the results of the mock exams. In addition, the allocated member of staff will discuss with you all the wide range of interventions available to students, including our holiday revision sessions. There will be personalised targets set and vital individual resources provided to support your son / daughter in the final few weeks before the PPEs start at the end of February.

Please discuss this with your son / daughter and let them know the best time for an appointment to be made – appointments run from 8.30am to 4pm. Appointment times will be confirmed with students by Friday 18th January. If you are unable to attend, your son / daughter must still come in for their appointment so that we can mark them as being present otherwise it will be recorded as an unauthorised absence.

This is a very important event in the school calendar so it is absolutely essential that students attend. With the PPE exam season starting only a few days after half term, this really is the last opportunity to get dedicated, personalised support before the this final practice.

As always, we appreciate your ongoing support as parents - if you have any questions regarding this event, please do not hesitate to contact me at tclark@leaf.bournemouth.sch.uk

Yours sincerely

[/ Jush

Mr T Clark

Vice Principal

